June 2, 2020

Scott Weeks and Madison County Board of Supervisors

Dear Sirs,

We received a ninety day permit to remove dirt for a pond in 2019. Due to weather and lack of demand, the ninety days was insufficient time to finish the project.

We are asking for an extension in 2020 in order to complete the project. We would like to initiate the process when weather permits. Our plans would be to start as soon as possible.

Sincerely yours,

Bob Atkinson

Pebecca Atkinson

(4 Otherson

197 Horseshoe Lane

Flora, Ms. 39071

